
 
Delta Electronics, Inc. 

DC/DC Converters End-of-Life Notification 
 

                                                                                            Apr. 26, 2019 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Delta has decided to discontinue the following products, and the relevant replacement parts 
are listed in below table:   
 

Discontinued 

Product 

Part Number  

(included but not limited) 

Suggested Replacement 

Product 

DIM3R3300 series DIM3R3300SFA / DIM3R3300SFB DIM3R3400 series 

DUS1250E series DUS1250EJ / DUS1250EF 
NE12S0A0H10 series 

NE12S0A0V10 series 

NC 6A series 
NC12S0A0H06PNFA /  

NC12S0A0V06PNFA 

NE12S0A0H06 series 

NE12S0A0V06 series 

NC 15A series 
NC12S0A0H15PNFA / 

NC12S0A0V15PNFA 

NE12S0A0V20 series 

DCL12S0A0S20 series 

Q48SC32009 series Q48SC32009NRFH E48SC32009 series 

H48SA48003 series 
H48SA48003PN H / 

H48SA48003PNFH 

E48SC50006 series 

H36SA54003 series 

 
Delta will accept Last-Time-Buy (LTB) Purchase Order for the above mentioned discontinued 
products by Oct. 25, 2019 and discontinue the production by Jan. 25, 2020. 
 
Thank you for your immediate attention to this End-of-Life notification. If you have any 
questions or concerns or plan to place a LTB Order, please feel free to contact your local 
distributor or sales representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Delta Electronics, Inc. 

 
Jason SH Chen 
Sales & Marketing Manager 
DC Power BU 
Power Solutions Business Group 


